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Cumbria County Council

Freegle
Give and 
Take Day

Sunday 
2 December

10am – 12 noon 
At Newbiggin Village Hall, 

Newbiggin, Penrith, CA11 0HT

Please bring along anything you no longer need (in good condition) to give away and 
you can take away anything else that has been donated, nothing larger than a TV please.

Everything is free! 
The aim is to offer your still useful but unwanted items 

for someone else to reuse instead of ending up as waste.  
No furniture please.

Cumbria Wildlife Trust will be in attendance on the day with a variety of Christmas goods available for sale.
Anything leftover will be given to local charity shops to sell.

For further details please contact Judith Bradshaw waste Prevention Officer 07768 724863


